
-----Original Message----- 
From: Dulle, Justine  
Sent: March 7, 2012 1:52 PM 
To: ~Legislative Committee Bill C-11/Comité législatif loi C-11 
Subject: Bill-C11 Concerns 
 
To whom I'm addressing: 
 
As a Canadian, I'm concerned about the recent demands made by the Music Industry 
and the extreme changes that they want. 
 
I believe that those changes will violate Canadians' rights and freedoms, and speaking 
for many other Canadians, I strongly reject these following changes: 
 
 
 * 
Internet Blocking 
 * 
Removal of Fair Dealing Extensions (Satire, Parody, etc.) 
 * 
Removal of Protections for User Generated Content 
 * 
iPod Tax 
 * 
Extension of the Term of Copyright 
 * 
The requirement for Internet providers to disclose subscriber information without court 
oversight based on allegations of infringement 
 * 
Unlimited Statutory Damage Awards 
 * 
Content Takedown System with no Court Oversight 
 
I believe in a fair and flexible copyright, and the changes that the music industry wants 
are take away the freedoms that Canadians' should have 
 
 
 
 
 
Best Regards: 
 
 
 
-Justine Dulle 
 


